

Dear Friends -

Interested in singing in the Northwest Suburbs Community Choir to make a difference in the lives of youth who are homeless? On **Friday**, **November 13 at 7:00 p.m.**, acclaimed singer **Robert Robinson** and the choir will perform gospel favorites to benefit **Brooklyn Avenues**.

Rehearsals are 10am to noon on Saturdays: 10/3, 10/10, 10/24, 10/31, and 11/7.

The concert will be held at Discover Church at 1400 81st Ave N, Brooklyn Park. In addition to Robert Robinson & the choir, there will be special guest appearances by the Brooklyn Big Band and Brooklyn Park Lions Drum Corps! Last year, \$14,000 was raised through a free will donation to help support youth at Brooklyn Avenues.



Robert Robinson (center) performing with the Northwest Suburbs Community Choir at the Brooklyn
Avenues Benefit Concert 2014 at Prince of Peace Lutheran Church

For more information on singing in the concert and how you can help contact: **mpeterson@avenuesforyouth.org** or 612-844-2005.